
Mechanic Grove Christian Child Care 
December 2018  

 
Don’t forget…..our Christmas Party will be on Tuesday, December 11th at 6:30pm!  If you will be 

attending that evening, please bring 1 dozen cookies to share!  Please sign-up to attend on the form 

near the daily sign-in book.  All family members are welcome!  

  

 

 
 

As a reminder, if you have not sent back the December calendar for me yet, please do so as 

soon as possible so I can properly staff around Christmas and New Year’s Day.  We will be 

closed on Tuesday, December 25th and Tuesday, January 1st.   

 
In the event of inclement weather, please contact us at 717-806-2157 to hear a 

recorded message about delays or closings.  When Solanco School District has a two 
hour delay, MGCCC will open at 7:30.  Please note that if road and weather conditions 

deteriorate rapidly, a previous delay may result in a closing. 
  

When the center is closed all day for inclement weather, a credit will be applied to the 
next week’s tuition only if the parent has notified the center prior to 7:00 am that 

their child will not be attending.  This information helps us to decide whether to close or 
not.  Our goal is to be open whenever possible, but we do need to balance staff safety 

with parent needs and we will err on the side of safety as necessary.   

 

Please remember that children with vomiting, diarrhea, fever or other obvious signs of 

illness may not be brought to MGCCC.  Your child must be symptom-free for at least 24 

hours without the aid of symptom-reducing medications before returning to MGCCC.  The 

staff may deny care to any child who is too ill to attend MGCCC.   

 

Please take time to thank our wonderful staff!  They are an amazing group of ladies who work 

hard to make your child feel special all year long! 

 
Merry Christmas! 

 

As the weather changes, please check your child’s cubby 

for warm clothing.  Unless it is raining or too cold, we go 

outside every day.  Please send a jacket/coat to keep your 

child warm.   

 

Also, please remember to help your children wash their 

hands upon arrival each morning.  We are doing our best to 

keep the germs away and need your help! 


